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From: John Glidden
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 5:23 PM
To: 'Fernandez, Barbara'; Don Balducci; Wayne Sumple
Cc: Molina-Rios, Carmen; Karnes, Toni
Subject: RE: ITC equipment 3D

Yes, Barbara. We understand. I’m not sure why Pratt thought we owned it. We will make it clear to them. Thank you 
 
From: Fernandez, Barbara [mailto:Barbara.Fernandez@ct.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 5:06 PM 
To: Don Balducci; Wayne Sumple; John Glidden 
Cc: Molina-Rios, Carmen; Karnes, Toni 
Subject: ITC equipment 3D 
 
Hi- I met with Pratt today to discuss the Composites project. They have been told that CCAT owns the 3D Scanner ( not 
sure how that happened). I told them the owner of that equipment is the state of CT, the usage of that equipment is 
stated by contract and has been extended until April 2018. The state of CT has not decided what it will do with that 
equipment once the contract expires. That decision will be made using the standard state process. It’s important that 
when CCAT negotiates with Pratt on their composites contract that equipment is excluded from any 
conversations/commitments/contracts. Thank you! 
 
Barbara Fernandez, Director 
Business Development 
Dept. of Economic and Community Dev. 
450 Columbus Boulevard/South Tower,Suite 5 
Hartford, CT 06103-1843 
Tel: 860-500-2325 
E-mail: barbara.fernandez@ct.gov 
Π Please consider the environment before printing  
 
See Stuff Made in CT https://nebusinessmedia.uberflip.com/i/883962-stuff-made-in-connecticut-fall-2017/0?.  
 
 
 
 

 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments to this message are intended for the exclusive use of the 
addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. If denoted as proprietary, the contents of this e-mail and any attachments remain the property 
of the sender and may not be used for any purpose other than the intention of this transmission. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify Connecticut 
Center for Advanced Technology, Inc., at 860-291-8832 immediately, and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments. 


